
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF INDIANA 

 

 

 

SELECTION OF NEW CHIEF DEPUTY 

 

Guy Weeks has been selected as the new Chief Deputy Clerk for the Southern District 
of Indiana Bankruptcy Court. Guy joins the office on Monday, January 11th.  

For the past twelve years, Guy has been the Chief Deputy in the Northern District of 
Indiana Bankruptcy Court.  Before serving as Chief Deputy there, Guy worked for 
several years in that court’s information technology department.  

The Judges and Clerk staff welcome Guy to the Indiana Southern court family!   

 

January 7, 2016      /s/ Kevin P. Dempsey 
        Bankruptcy Clerk 

 

 

 


